

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 27th September 2024



Play the drums together!
Oak class have been amazing at showing their drum beat skills.









Headteacher's Awards:

Finn - For great talking about his work and what he had to do in English.

Thomas – For brilliant going to and working at his English group table.

School Rule Award: Kind

Theo - For kindly showing his friends how to hold a drum in Music.

Learning Notes:

- In English this week we have worked in our RWI groups, focusing on our writing: letter formations and editing sentences.
- For Maths we have continued our work on Place Value, looking at tens and ones placements.
- In Topic we've looked at the clothing choices we make during the different seasons.
- o For PE we have worked on our ball game passing and shooting skills.
- In Computing, it was our last focused week of Online Safety for this half term so we reflected and consolidated what we've learnt so far.

Class Messages:

- Oak class have been trying really hard to complete their home time jobs independently but we are still working on remembering everything - please bear with us and let us know if there's anything that has been forgotten.
- Letters for Parent's Evening went home this week, please reply when you can or let us know fi you need a new form.









Have a lovely weekend, from Oak Class adults! ©